
 
 

PARKING AT HAWLEY  PRIMARY 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
As you are aware, parking outside our school has always created problems including 
some potentially dangerous situations for our children. 
 
Our team of Junior Road Safety OƯicers are keen to try and improve the situation for 
everyone and will be doing the following this term: 
 

 Asking Parents to sign up to the Hampshire Parkwise Promise. 
 Meeting with Hampshire Parking oƯicials to better understand the parking 

problems. 
 Undertaking Parking Patrols and awarding ‘tickets’ for Perfect Parking and Parking 

advice when not so perfect! 
 Encouraging you to use the Park and Stride area at the Leisure Centre 
 Communicating with our neighbours in Oakfield Road about the eƯorts our 

school community is making to improve the situation. 
 
Our JRSO Team have learnt a lot about parking, and we thought their comments were 
worth sharing: 
 
“Please do not drop your children off in the middle of the road as 
it’s really dangerous” – William 
 
“We want to keep you and the roads around school safe so ask you 
to think before you park” - Lois 
 
“To park safely, please remember to use our Park and Stride car 
park at the Leisure Centre” - Phoebe 
 
“We are very worried about the parking here at Hawley. Please 
consider that we are children, and you should be role models for 
the future. You would be embarrassed getting a ‘parking ticket’ 
from a 9/10 year old child!” -  Zara 
 
“Please do not park on grass verges as you will damage the pipes 
that run underneath. Leaving your cars running is damaging our 
world! You don’t want that do you?” - Maria 
 
The parking issues around school are only going to improve if we all work together, so we 
really hope we can rely on you to play your part and help us. 
 
Thank you 
Junior Road Safety OƯicers at Hawley Primary School 


